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This is going to be a very interesting Fall!  We will be 
making a transition in our Music Ministry and will be look-
ing at some of our options regarding Senior Adult Ministry.  
Please pray for our church every day as we seek God’s 
leadership in helping us with these decisions.  It is wonder-
ful to be a part of a congregation who supports each other 
in prayer the way that College Park does! 

This Sunday evening we will have a chance to express 
our gratitude and affection to Jeff, Jenny, Jordyn, and 
Jocelyn at a reception beginning at 6:00 in Smith Hall.  
Please plan to attend and share your fondest memories with 
them.  Following the reception, we will launch our new 
choir year with the 2004 edition of FANFARE!  We will be 
announcing the music leadership for the new year (many of 
whom have already been enlisted, and others who will 
serve in the interim), and will enjoy some musical enter-
tainment as well.  I hope to see you there! 

The following Sunday evening, September 19th, we 
will begin our Fall Discipleship series, “Isn’t It Time We 
Talked?” The schedule and topics are included on the flyer 
available at the Welcome Center, and kicks off with the 
College Park Players!  Come join us and bring a friend!   
                 Ramon  

College Park Baptist Church 
1701 Polo Road    Winston-Salem, NC 27106 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

     College Parkers 
 

 Monthly Meeting, September 16 
Special Guests:  Past Parsons Quartet 

11:30 a.m.—covered-dish luncheon 

 
Day Trip to Blowing Rock 

Thursday, September 23 
Shopping, eating, golf, and more 

Leave:  8:30 a.m. 
Return:  8:30 p.m. 
Cost:  $5 for gas 

Lunch on your own. 
Dinner together at The Canyons 

(individual tickets—approx. $20 each) 
Deadline to sign up is Sunday, September 19 

Contact Jeff if you have questions. 

In Touch 
Prayer Partner Ministry to Begin… 

 

Last week I wrote about the Prayer Partner Ministry 
that is having sign-ups this month.  Adults will be partnered 
with a college student or a youth.  Youth will be partnered 
with a child in our church.  If you are interested in being a 
prayer partner, fill this form out and turn it in to Jeff or at 
the Prayer Partner sign-up table at church.   

 

     Jeff A.  

Prayer Partner Ministry Sign-up Form 
 
Name:       
 
Address:       
 
        
 
City:      Zip:    
 
Phone:       
 
Email:       
 
 
 

Tell us about yourself: 
(circle the things you like or like to do) 

Singing Shopping Computers 

Scrapbooking Music Art 

Movies Television Video Games 

Internet Reading Writing 

Swimming Camping Hiking 

Watch or play 
sports 

Go to the 
beach 

Go to the 
mountains 

Crafts Cooking Home repair 

 
 
 

Sunday, September 12 
6:00 Smith Hall 

 

Reception for Jeff & Jenny Parker 
(Light refreshments will be served.) 

 

followed by 
 

FANFARE!! 



             
       THE WORSHIP OF GOD 

   
 
 
 

Sunday, September 12 
10:45 a.m. 

 
 

 

 
All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 

A Living Sacrifice 
- Sanctuary Choir 

 
A Guide for the Last Days, Matthew 24:32-35 

- Ramon Smith 
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REPORT FROM SEPTEMBER 5, 2004 
Sunday School 267 
Worship 357 
Brookridge  41 
Budget Requirement To Date $458,671.68 
Budget Receipts To Date (93.42%) $428,482.28 
FULFILLING THE PROMISE 
New FTP Pledges $289,522.00 
New FTP Pledged Gifts to Date (84.25%) $243,936.30 
Total Building Fund Receipts To Date $2,854,804.41 
Balance Due on Building $231,437.51 

Crisis Control Gift for September:  
24 oz. Beef Stew 

 

Our prayers and support are offered to the following 
members of our church family who are, or have been 
in the hospital in the last week: 

 

Bob Barnett, Jack Hoyle, Martha Thornton 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 12 - SEPTEMBER 18  

Sunday, September 12 
9:15 a.m.   Media Center Open 
9:30 Sunday School Classes 
10:45  Gathering in Sanctuary for Worship 
12:15 p.m. Visitation Assignments 
2:00 Baptist Men - Downtown Jail 
5:00 Youth Parents Meeting - Youth Area 
6:00 Reception for Jeff & Jenny Parker & FANFARE! 
Monday, September 13 
10:00 a.m. Monday Bible Study 
7:00 p.m. Scout Troop 907 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Workers in Worship Nursery:  September 12, 10:30 a.m. 
June Crabbe; Edna Mauney; Pat Blackwell; Denise Corey; 
Laurie Cook; Ed & Cleo Lane; Charlie Jones; James Stoneman 
Deacon of the Week: Marcellus Waddill 

Tuesday, September 14 
10:00 a.m. Grace Notes Rehearsal 
Wednesday, September 15 
4:30 p.m. Media Center Open 
5:30 - 6:30 Supper Line Open 
6:00 Connections Team 
6:45 Prayer Meeting 
 Mission Friends, RAs, GAs, Acteens, Challengers 
7:30  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 
7:45 Finance Committee 
Thursday, September 16 
11:30 a.m. College Parkers - Smith Hall 
Saturday, September 18 
7:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study 
 
Greeters:  September 12 Dennis Palmer & Chuck Barbee 
Properties Comm. Member on Duty:   Mitch Edmonds 
Brookridge Driver:   Larry Jones 
Information Center for September: Van Crotts, Jean Jones 

Notes of appreciation have been received and posted on the 
bulletin board from Rusty & Karen Rose and from Roby 
Walls. 

Family Night Supper - Wednesday, Sept. 15 
 

Baked Chicken 
Rice Vegetable 

Yeast Rolls Dessert 
 

Please make your reservation no later than 
noon on Tuesday, September 14! 

North Carolina Missions Offering 
 

Goal:  $4,000.00 Received to Date: $807.18  

You’re invited to the  
Forsyth Jail and Prison Ministries’ 

Hymns for Hope 
 

Sunday, September 19 4:00 p.m. 
Brendle Recital Hall, Wake Forest University 

30-minute prelude on the grounds beforehand by the  
Clemmons Moravian Church Band 

Free Admission - A love offering will be received! 

Welcome New Member 
 On Sunday, September 5, Avery Patterson came 
requesting membership upon her profession of faith in 
Jesus Christ.  Avery is the daughter of Fred and Debbi 
Patterson.  She lives at 2610 Crow Hill Drive, Winston-
Salem, 27106, and her phone number is 924-6792.  
 We rejoice with Avery’s decision. 


